
 

 
FILED ON RESS 
 
May 4, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: PowerStream Inc. - Application for an Extension to Mandated Time-of-Use 

Pricing Date for Certain Regulated Price Plan Customers 
Board File Number EB-2011-0117 

  
We are in receipt of the Board’s Letter of Direction dated May 3, 2011. 
 
Please be advised that the Notice of Application and Written Hearing has been posted on 
PowerStream’s website as of the date of this letter. 
 
We trust that this is satisfactory, but if there are any other issues, please contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Colin Macdonald 
VP, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
PowerStream Inc.  
 
 
 


